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My name is Percilla Christensen and I receive supports from Partnerships in 

Community Living. I support the pay increase for staff so that we can retain staff here 

and so that staff feel like they are worth it and so I feel like I am worth it to society. It 

is terrible when there is constant staff turnover because they don't feel like they are 

high enough wages and it causes me great stress. It is awful when staff do the bare 

minimum of effort and when staff don't stay here long because they don't see it as a 

good job, 

Please support HB 2578. 


